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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Lewis & Edward 

Cotswold:  Charlie & Baxter 

Swaledale:  Matilda & Charlie 

Teeswater:  Evie & David 

Dalesbred:  Millie & Mueez 

Dorset Downs:  Isaac & Alicja 

Oxford:  Niketa & Amie 

Cheviot:  Lila & Jessica 

Herdwick: Maisie & Corey 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

A huge ‘Thank You’ to our 

lovely PTA for the Easter 

Eggs.  The children  were so 

surprised!   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of this term, our school is once more filled with laughter and learning.  

Your children have yet again amazed us all with  ability to adapt to situations and take things in 

their stride.  I appreciate that there has been a lot in the media about children falling behind.  

The assessments that took place when the children returned have helped us to identify any gaps 

in their learning.  We are very pleased to welcome  David Shaw to the teaching team who will 

be working with some of our children .  For more information about how we are using our ‘catch 

up’ funding, please follow this link. .   

We are also looking at restarting after –school sports clubs and peripatetic music teaching in the 

summer term.  More information will be available after the Easter holidays. 

On Tuesday, we all took a moment to stop, reflect and remember those who have been isolated 

and scared and those who have lost loved ones over the last twelve months due to Covid-19.  

Our prayers and thoughts are with them all. 

Finally, I would like to wish you all a happy Easter and look forward to welcoming you back to 

school on Tuesday 13th April. 

With Best wishes, 

Lucy Peberdy 

Thank you everyone.  We 

raised  £232 for Comic 

Relief.  If you would still like 

to donate please go to 

www.justgiving.com/

fundraising/skipton-parish-

church-primary-school2.  

https://www.parish.n-yorks.sch.uk/learning/covid-19-catch-up-funding


              

You might not be able to spend the Easter holidays with our loved ones this year, but that 
doesn’t mean you can’t have fun at home.  See our ideas below... 
 

Hold an Easter egg hunt 
Keep everyone entertained for a 
couple of hours by setting up the 
ultimate treasure hunt around the 
house or garden. 
First pick out your route and de-
cide where you’re going to hide 
each clue. Then you can either 
fold clues like a treasure hunt and 
get your children to gather them up before reaching a treat 
at the end, or you can leave edible clues along the way. 

Create an obstacle course 
Building obstacle courses is cheap and 
easy fun for the whole family. 
Head out to the garden and turn everyday 
objects into fun tasks and activities and 
make your own Taskmaster 

Bake 

It’s time to get in the kitchen 
and make some delicious 
Easter treats. 
Whether that’s hot cross 
buns, homemade bread or 
chocolate cake, your chil-
dren will love getting crea-
tive with the decoration. 

Play board games 
The old classics like 
Monopoly and Cluedo 
are always a great way 
to spend an afternoon. 
You can even dig out a 
pack of cards for a 
simple game of Snap, 
Go Fish or Rummy. 

Hold a disco 
Turn up the music and get your 
kids dancing in the living room 
this Easter.  Sit down with the 
family and create a playlist of all 
your favourite songs, before 
putting up some fairy lights, 
getting into your best party wear 
and having a great afternoon. 

Make a den 
Being stuck indoors doesn’t 
have to be boring. Create 
your very own den using 
pillows, blankets, sheets or 
anything else you have. 
Then cosy up and watch a 
movie together, listen to music 

Do arts and crafts 
You’re never too old to 
get creative, so grab the 
colouring pencils, paints 
and any household items 
you might have.  Everyone  
will enjoy making collages, 
models or colourful 
paintings to brighten up 
the walls. 


